August 11, 1958

Dear Profesor Ferrater Mora,

Many thanks for forwarding the forms. They arrived safely, and will be sent on to the appropriate stronghold of bureaucracy.

I envy you your wonderful summer of travels. The summer has been such for me that I yearn for the relative peace of the school year! But next summer, we hope to follow your ideal example!

Things are still threateningly piled up on desks at home and at the office. Just a note for the while, to send you greetings. We have an ancient tradition here, whereby graduate courses begin a week after the undergraduate courses. No one has yet risen or protested against it. I mention it in case you have looked up the official data for the opening of classes. Early in September, I will write you to Bryn Mawr to let you know what the <u>real</u> date is.

Looking forward to seeing you again.

Sincerely yours

[Signatura]

PS I will break away for a two-week [...il·legible] shortly, but will be back on campus or in Baltimore at around Labor Day.